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CB-051-2019  will require the County to notify a municipality when it is notified that real 

property is being disposed of by any governmental entity  (i.e. Maryland-National Capital Park 

and Planning Commission, Washington Suburban Sanitary Commission, local, state or federal) 

The County will also be required to provide notification to municipalities when collecting fees or 

money on behalf of a municipality. 

CB-051-2019 would essentially create a collaborative platform for governmental bodies to align 

regulatory requirements within the County, therefore potentially reducing duplication and 

promoting an effective centralized notification process. 

During the committee meeting, Davion Percy, representing the Prince George’s County 

Municipal Association expressed strong support for the bill. CB-051-2019 was also supported 

via letter from County Municipalities. 

The Office of Law reports CB-051-2019 to be in proper legislative form with no legal 

impediments to its enactment. 

The Office of Audits and Investigations reports that enactment of CB-051-2019 will not have an 

adverse fiscal impact on the County but there could be some indirect cost due to notifications. 

After discussion, the Government Operations and Fiscal Policy committee reported  

CB-051-2019 out favorably, 5-0. 

 


